

Throughout 2015, you demonstrated your commitment to the citizens of Broken Arrow, the City of Broken Arrow and the Broken Arrow Police Department. You donated over 460 hours of your time working as a Reserve Police Officer at various police events to include: Patrol Operations, City Parades, Special Events, City Council meetings, and the Citizen's Police Academy and all their Alumni Meetings. You have represented the Police Department at numerous charitable events and have volunteered your time to conduct bicycle patrols at special events and retail areas throughout the city. Your commitment to this agency does not go unnoticed. Your willingness to go above and beyond and to lend a hand without question is a demonstration of your character and commitment.

In recognition of your accomplishments, your dedication to the citizens and the City of Broken Arrow, The Broken Arrow Police Department is proud to recognize you,

Paul Gerner

Reserve Officer of the Year 2015